
This week at school we began talking all about the ocean in 
preparation of our upcoming field trip to the aquarium in two 

weeks.  Each day we learned new songs, read stories about fish, 
sharks, and other ocean animals, and played in ocean-themed 

centers!

Two new centers we incorporated into our classroom this week 
were ocean puzzles and a fish/sea creature filled sensory bin.  
The kiddos loved playing in soapy water as they let their fish, 

seahorses, dolphins, and more swim all around!

Some of our fine motor crafts this week included making an 
anemone and a starfish using cheerios!

We learned a few new songs this week, including: “Animals in 
the Ocean”, “Danny Go Explores the Ocean”, “Let’s Go to the 

Beach”, and “Under the Sea                                                                                                   
b bvbbbb bnnnbn”.

Next week we will take a pause from learning about the ocean 
and talk about dental health. Next Friday, we have a special 
dental health presentation that the kiddos will really love!

Our letter of the week will be “L” next week.  When it is your 
child’s show and tell day, please have them bring in an item that 

begins with this letter.

We will head back to the ocean and learn even more after 
Valentine’s Day!
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Friday, February 10th

Aquarium Permission Slip Forms Due

Tuesday, February 14th

Valentine’s Day Party
(1:45pm to 2:45pm)

Friday, February 17th

Aquarium Field Trip- NO AFTER SCHOOL

Monday, February 20th

Presidents’ Day- NO SCHOOL

As it gets colder, please 

remember to label ALL coats, 

hats, gloves, and boots as you are 

sending them in.  Several 

students have items that look 

very similar to each other, so to 

avoid all confusion, it is easiest if 

everything is labeled.
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